
 
November Newsletter 

From the Principal’s Desk 

                 Message from Your Library 

November1, 2017 

Volume 2 Issue 3 

Upcoming Events for  

December 

 

 11-PTO Meeting 

 12-Dad’s Role in Edu-

cation 

 19-Holiday Celebration 

 21,2017-01-2018 -NO 

SCHOOL  

Breast Cancer Awareness 

 

Hello Rams,  

Fall is in the air and the place to relax is 

your school library! Come in and enjoy 

books like: Hunger Games, To Kill A 

Mockingbird, and Catching Fire.  Book 

clubs and study groups are  welcomed. 

“Fall Into The Library and Rake Through 

A Good Book”  

Mrs. L. Johnson, 

Librarian 

Hello Parents,                                                                                                                                                                                          

We need for all our students to take advantage of every opportunity to be suc-
cessful. That means coming to school everyday, and being punctual for every 
class . Students must take advantage of the intervention classes that  we offer 
during the day through our Extended Learning Time (ELT) Program, and they 
must take advantage of the after-school tutoring as well. Students must make 
full use of our credit recovery program, ACT practice program, both of which are 
available  24 hours a day. The expectation is that all students score minimum of 
85% on all assessments, a minimum of 23 on the ACT, and a score of proficient 
or advance on all state tests. Gentry is providing the opportunities, but we need 
your help ensuring that our children take full advantage of them. 

Thank you for all of your support.,                                                                                          
Mr. Willie Bolton, Principal 

 

 



McKinney Vento Act 

Is an Act that provides urgently needed assistance to protect and improve the 

lives and safety of the homeless, with special emphasis on elderly persons, 

handicapped persons, and families with children. 

Parent Center Incentive Store 

Parents, Students and teachers can win Ram Pride Bucks to shop. To learn 

how, please contact Mrs. Gilmore in the Parent Center.  

 

Hours of Operations: 

Monday’s and Tuesday’s from 7:00a.m. until 4:00p.m. 

Email address is bgilmore@sunflower.k12.ms.us 

Message from Parent Center 

 

Highlights from October 


